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MAKING DENTAL INSURANCE WORK FOR YOU

Every year, the Kentucky Dental Association works with lawmakers to make 

dental insurance more reliable and valuable for you. Our goal is to make 

sure you can get the care you need by preventing insurance companies 

from putting up unnecessary roadblocks between you and your dentist. 

NEW LAW

Last year, Kentucky passed a law which places limits on when your 

insurance company is allowed to dictate the cost for dental care when they 

won’t cover the cost of the care you receive. This helps dental offices work 

more directly with you on payment for these services.

IF YOU HEAR FROM YOUR INSURANCE COMPANY

Dental insurance companies generally oppose new laws and regulations 

that prevent them from continuing their current business practices. During 

the implementation of the new law, you might receive information that 

mischaracterizes what the new law means. If you have any questions about 

the measure or its effect on you and your oral health, please reach out to 

our office staff.
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